
 

 

 
 
November 16, 2023

 
Dear families and students of Eastern Shore school communities, 
  
We are very excited to share the name of our new school on the Eastern Shore. Our new school’s name 

is Eastern Shore Consolidated School! 
  
Thank you to the students, staff, School Advisory Councils, and school communities who contributed to 
the naming process that took place earlier this year. 
  
In the coming months, we look forward to engaging our future students to help create our new ESCS 
identity including our school mascot and colours! 
  
All the best, 
 
Jen Murray and Heather McKay 
Principals of ESDH and GBJH 
 


